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Victor M. Glasberg, Esquire
Hirschkop & Grad
P.O. Box 1226
108 North Columbus Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Alexandria, VA 22313 TO F0IA-79-425

Dear Mr. Glasberg:

This is in regard to your letter dated October 5,1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all documents
relating to the use of a paper clip to hold open a switch at the Virginia
Electric Power Company's North Anna Nuclear Power Plant.

In a November 6,1979 telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen Isaacs of
my staff, you were informed that the document you require, an inspection
report, is undergoing a proprietary review prior to its release.

Upon completion of that review, this office will further respond to your
request.

Sincerely,

_4&[. &

John C. Carr, Acting Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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